
Remember to vote for the  

WI Supreme Court Justice in the upcoming primary 

election on February 16! 

A membership class will be held on February 14, 21, 

& 28 at 9:30am in the church Library. Those consider-

ing membership and those simply curious to learn 

more about the Evangelical Free Church are encour-

aged to attend! 

Our 67th annual Missions Conference is com-

ing up: Friday, March 4 — Sunday, March 6! This 

year’s theme is Scattered to Gather . . . Into One 

Body, and is based on Acts 8:4 and John 11:51-52. 

For more details, see the website calendar and /or 

the Upcoming Events section.  

Did you 

know . . .  


